
Calendar - Term 4

Week 5				  
Fri 9th		  Hot Dog

Week 6				  
Wed 14th 	 Teddy Bear’s Picnic
Thur 15th	 Kindy O - 11am - 3pm
Fri 16th		 K-6 Assembly
		  BBQ
Sat 17th 	 Movie Night
Sun 18th	 Community Day of Action

Week 7				  
Mon 19th	 Intensive Swimming 		
		  program starts
Tue 20th 	 Cascade Excursion
Thur 22nd	 Years 3-6 return from 		
		  Cascade camp
Fri 23rd		 Hot Dog

Week 8				  
Mon 26th	 Intensive Swimming 		
		  program continues
Fri 30th		 K-6 Assembly
		  BBQ

Broadwater Public School
Pacific Highway Broadwater NSW 2472

p: 6682 8226  f: 6682 8136  e: broadwater-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

CWA Competitions
Mrs Greta Rees for the Woodburn CWA joined us for our school 
assembly last week. Mrs Rees presented many students with certificates 
and prizes for their entries in the Country of Study competition. Special 
mention was made of Emily Webster and Kalei Walker whose entries 
were of such a high standard they were sent on for judging at the Area 
level of competition. Congratulations to all the students on their efforts 
in the competition.

Assessments and Reports
Time is slipping away quite quickly this term as evidenced by our 
upcoming assessment and reporting process which commences next 
week. Both classes will be undertaking a variety of assessments next 
week across a number of learning areas which will support teachers 
with their report writing. I encourage students to ensure they get plenty 
of sleep so they are at their best for these assessments.
Over the next five weeks we enter what’s often known as the busiest 
time of the year with a multitude of activities planned for the students 
and the school. Parents are asked to keep an eye on the calendar as we 
countdown to another busy year’s end.

Nude Food Day
Congratulations to all our students, and also the parents, who 
supported our day yesterday to help minimise the amount of rubbish 
we produce each day at school. We had a total of 6 pieces of rubbish 
for all students which was a fantastic effort. Nude Food Day also allows 
us to reflect on the importance of eating more of the healthy “everyday 
foods” than the “sometimes foods” in our daily diet. 
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AWARD WINNERS
(Term 4 Week 4)

Student of the Week

 

Isaiah, Zane, Josh & Kaia - absent

Merit Certificates

Mikayla H, Shaun, Seth, Ebony & Jared A

Primary Principals Meeting
Yesterday many principals from across the Far North 
Coast region met for the Primary Principals AGM. 
Schools as far south as Woodburn right through to the 
Tweed were represented at the meeting which saw NSW 
President Geoff Scott speak at length to the meeting. 
Geoff is a recognised speaker who is well regarded by 
not only his education colleagues but also throughout 
both the DEC and government circles. Geoff’s key 
message was that we are in the process of undertaking 
some of the most significant changes to Public Education 
seen in many years. There is a major restructuring of 
the department which will see some teaching and many 
non-teaching positions become redundant. This re-
alignment of State Office and the proposals for changes 
to the current regional model of local service delivery 

are just two of the changes currently taking place.
Whilst the state government is cutting funding to the 
education budget by 1.7 billion dollars over the next four 
years we still await the federal government’s decision 
regarding the Gonski recommendations. 
A Community Day of Action is being held at Heritage Park 
in Lismore on 18 November from 11am. The purpose 
of the get together is to support the “Putting Students 
First” campaign and to protest against the funding cuts 
to schools. Any support from our school community 
would be appreciated. A poster is on display at school 
with more details. 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic
Next Wednesday, November 14, is the SRC Teddy Bear’s 
Picnic. We will be leaving school at 12.30pm and walking 
with our teddy bears to Melba’s Verandah, where we will 
have a picnic lunch in the garden.
Parents and friends are more than welcome to join us. 
Both classes have teddy bear items ready to perform, 
and would love an audience.
This is a fundraising event for the Westmead Children’s 
Hospital, so any gold coin donations would be 
appreciated.

Word Mania Challenge
A big congratulations to Riley Patterson for qualifying 
for the grand final round for the National Word Mania 
Challenge. Although be didn’t win, he did his best and 
made Broadwater Public School proud. Riley qualified 
in the top 15 students for his age in NSW! Huge effort 
Riley!! Thank you again to all those students who 
participated in the National Word Mania Competition. 
All of you  did very well and it was great to see so many 
students representing Broadwater Public School. Again, a 
big thank you to all the parents for assisting them in this 
challenge.

Cascade Excursion
With our Cascade Excursion only about twelve sleeps 
away the students are starting to get excited. A final 
note outlining last minute details will be sent home 
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to all parents next week. Could I ask that all medical 
information notes be returned to school 
now, as these need to be sent off to 
Cascade early next week? I would like 
to thank Mr Patterson and Mrs Walker 
who have volunteered to support us on 
the excursion.
All final payments for the excursion must be made by 
Thursday 15 November (next week). If any parents have 
any concerns or questions, would they please contact 
the school office at their earliest convenience?

Presentation Night
Our 2012 Presentation Night planning is well underway. 
The date has been set down for Thursday 13 December 
commencing at 5:00pm. The evening this year will 
involve some fundraising, including a bush dance and 
a barbeque, to help support the costs of the upcoming 
excursions. Staff have decided that the entry fee for the 
Bush Dance will be set at $3 per student and $8 for a 
family ticket. Food items will be on sale separately.
The night will begin with a barbeque followed by the 
formal presentation of awards to students. Our new 
Kindergarten students will also be joining us for the 
night as will a special guest who comes only once a year. 
The awards ceremony will be followed by a Bush Dance 

which has been planned to replace the 
Term 4 disco.
So with only five weeks to go, start 
brushing up on your Strip the Willow, 
Heel and Toe Polka and the Pride of 
Erin dances which will be just a few of 
those we’ll be kicking our heels up to 

on the night. All students are currently busy preparing 
their dance moves for the night by learning a number 
of dances during PE lessons. We are asking all families 
to jot the date in their diaries because it should be a 
wonderful night to finish off the year. 

P&C Movie Night Meeting
A special meeting has been organised for Tuesday of 
next week at 4:30pm to look at the plans for the Movie 
Night which is set down for Saturday week. All parents 

are invited to join the P&C as we finalise the details for 
what should be a great night under the stars. 
All families are being asked to help support our P&C 
Christmas Raffle by donating a food item or a small gift 
for the hamper. It would be very much appreciated by 
the P&C. Items for the Christmas raffle should be sent to 
the school as soon as possible and left with Rebecca in 
the office. 

P&C News
CANTEEN ROSTER  

Attached to this newsletter is a modified Canteen Menu 
/ Roster. 

UNIFORM ORDER / YEAR 6 SHIRTS
Orders are now being taken for the Year 6  2013 school 
shirt. Cost is $27.50. Please let Rebecca 
know in the office if you are interested. The 
shirts will be available for the start of the 
2013 school year.

Public Notice
Evans Head & Woodburn Pre-Schools

Now Taking Enrolments for 2013
EH: 6682 5235 (Mon-Fri)
WB: 6682 2993 (M,T,W)
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Intensive School Swimming Program

Thank you to our parents who have volunteered to assist at the pool and to transport our K-2 students to Woodburn 
for the Intensive Swimming Program. Please find attached a permission note and a driver’s transport roster, if you are 
unable to transport on the day allocated please contact Rebecca in the office as soon as possible. 

Costing for the pool entry is $2.10. Payment options are as follows: 

1.	 In full ($21.00) by Wednesday 14th November

2.	 Half payment of $10.50 by Wednesday 14th November and the remainder by  Friday 23rd November

It would be preferable to have payment paid in full ($21.00) by Wednesday 16th November.

The pool session would commence at 11:30, meaning we would need to leave school at 11:00 and return to school by 
lunch time. Parents are asked to be at school 10 minutes before departure.

PARENT DRIVERS

Mon 19th Tue 20th Wed 21st Thur 22nd Fri 23rd Mon 26th Tue 27th Wed 28th Thur 29th Fri 30th

Heidi – 4 Tara – 2 Hannah – 4 Tara – 2 Maxine - 4 Heidi – 4 Tara – 2 Sheree G - 2 Tara – 2 Maxine - 4

Melanie - 3 Melanie – 3 Carlie - 1 Margy – 1 Melanie - 2 Hannah – 4 Melanie – 3 Hannah – 4 Margy – 1 Melanie - 2

Hannah – 4 Debbie – 4 Tammy - 4 Carlie - 1 Hannah - 4 Carlie - 1 Debbie – 4 Carlie - 1 Carlie - 1 Hannah - 4

Carlie - 1 Carlie - 1 Michelle - 5 Tammy - 4 Carlie - 1 Tammy - 3 Carlie - 1 Tammy - 4 Tammy - 4 Carlie - 1

Tammy - 3 Tammy - 3 Corinne - 4 Michelle - 5 Tammy - 3 Michelle - 5 Tammy - 3 Michelle - 5 Michelle - 5 Tammy - 3

Corinne – 4 Michelle - 5 Helen - 5 Michelle - 5 Corinne – 4 Michelle - 5 Corinne - 4 Helen - 5 Michelle - 5

19 18 18 18 19 21 18 20 18 19

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

INTENSIVE SWIMMING PERMISSION NOTE

Term 4 – 19th November – 30th November

My child ________________________________________ will / will not participate in the Intensive Swimming 
Program.

I understand travel will be by private car.

 I have enclosed $ 21.00 as full payment for the pool entry for Intensive Swimming.

I have enclosed $ 10.50 for the first week and will pay the remaining $10.50 by Friday 23rd November

Signed: ______________________________		  Date: _______________________
Please return the permission note by no later than Wednesday 16th November
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“Think Pink Broady” 

 

You’re invited to join in the fun to raise money for breast cancer 

The theme on the night will be: 

 

  
 

Funky, spunky, sassy, classy, trashy, flashy, flirty, sexy ,fun  

You decide as long as its PINK! 

 

WHEN: Saturday 10th November 2012 

WHERE: Broadwater bowling club 

TIME:5:30pm onwards  

ENTRY: $5.00 per couple or $3.00 per person- This will include a 
lucky door prize for each person and all proceeds will be donated 
to the club for the use of venue. 

All drinks Must be purchased from bar staff at the bowling club  

Raffle tickets will be sold on the night~ there will be great prizes 
and all proceeds go towards Breast cancer research. 

Please let us know if you can donate a prize 

 If you are able to bring a plate of nibbles, finger food or 
scrumptious sweet treats this would be a huge help and very 
much appreciated. Please contact me if you can help out.   

You must RSVP by FRIDAY  2/11/12 for catering purposes  

Sheree~ 66828590 OR 0439449715  

Danielle- 66828277 OR 0412241063 

  Broadwater Public School P&C Association School Uniform
ABN: 71 873 605 605 
 

 
Student Name: _________________________ 

Parent / Guardian: _______________________ Phone: _____________ 

Payment is due with the order. 
 

Item Size QTY Unit Cost Total 
Red Shirt with Logo 6 – 8 – 10  $23.00  
 12 – 14 – 16  $25.00  
     
Girls Navy Skort 6 – 8 – 10  $20.00  
 12 – 14 – 16  $22.00  
     
Zipper Hoodie 6 – 8 – 10   $28.00  
 12 – 14 – 16  $30.00  
     
Fleecy Jumper 6 – 8 – 10  $25.00  
 12 – 14 – 16  $28.00  
     
Hoodie 6 – 8 – 10  $26.00  
 12 – 14 – 16  $29.00  
     
School Dress 6 – 8 – 10  $31.00  
 12 – 14 – 16  $34.00  
     
Bucket Hats S – M – L  $7.00  
 TOTAL OWING    
 
 
Please make cheques payable to: Broadwater Public School P&C 
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Recess Drinks
Cake 0.35$      
Sao's    (Cheese & Tomato) 0.35$      Milk 250ml flavoured 1.30$     

Jatz & Vegemite 0.25$      (Chocolate and Strawberry)
Pikelets & Butter 0.25$      Poppers 0.80$     
Pikelets & Jam 0.35$      (Apple, Apple & Blackcurrant, Tropical)
Pies  * Mini  BEEF 0.85$      

          *  Medium 1.65$      Sandwiches & Wraps
Sausage rolls   
         * Mini 0.70$      Vegemite 1.00$     
         * Large 1.55$      Jam 1.00$     

Cheese 1.10$     
Cheese & Tomato 1.20$     
Cheese & Vegemite 1.10$     

 Lunch Chicken and salad 2.50$     

Hot Food Chicken 2.00$     
Chicken Nuggets each 0.30$      Ham and salad 2.50$     
Chicken Chippies each 0.30$      Ham 2.00$     

Hot Chips      Chicken Wrap (cold) 2.50$     

      * Full  Serve 1.30$      (Chicken and salad) Monday 12th November
      * Half serve 0.65$      Toasted   extra 0.20$     Helen and Linda
Chicken Wrap (Hot) 2.50$        availiable after lunch Pikelets - Alison
(Chicken chippies and salad) Ice-creams Cake - Jennie

Pies Frozen Yoghurt 1.40$     Monday 19th November
          * Mini BEEF 0.85$      Fruit Ice Tubes 0.30$     Michelle and Diane
          * Medium  BEEF 1.65$      Rainbow Paddle Pop 1.25$     Pikelets - Annette
Sausage rolls Callipo's 0.80$     Cake - Michelle

        * Mini 0.70$      Lemonade Icy-Twist 1.00$     Monday 26th November
         * Large 1.55$      Frozen Chocolate Triangle 0.55$     Melanie and Heidi

Lunchbox Lasagne 3.10$      Pikelets - Melanie
Pizza Sweets (canteen approved) Cake - Maxine

          * Ham & Cheese 1.40$      (available after lunch) Monday 3rd December
          * Ham & Pineapple 1.40$      Yoghurt frogs 0.10$     Helen and Linda

          * Supreme 1.40$      Sunfruit faces 0.05$     Pikelets - Alison
Yoghurt filled bars 0.10$     Cake - Margy

Yoghurt lollipop 0.15$     Monday 10th December
Yoghurt sticks 3 = $0.20 Michelle and Diane

Pikelets - Diane
Cake - Casey

Monday 17th December
Melanie and Heidi

Canteen Contacts - Pikelets - Tina
Helen Patterson - 66828611 Cake - Helen
Michelle Walker - 66828042

Salad =  Lettuce, tomato, carrot, & cheese

Broadwater Tuckshop Menu

Please notify the school if you don’t want your child to purchase any item on the 
tuckshop list and a notice will be placed in the tuckshop.  

Milk and Juice available every day


